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Just received the above. Cloughton PC won't be meeting now until September,
so well outside your comments deadline. Looking at the plan, and strictly
unofficially, I wouldn't expect councillors to have any objections as the proposed
render elevations won't be visible to any neighbours and the proposed stone
elevations will only be visible to Applegarth.

-- 
J Marley (Mrs)
Clerk to Cloughton Parish Council
Annan,
41 Scalby Road,
Burniston,
Scarborough
YO13 0HN
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